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Effective Monday, October 30th, Mintz Levin’s Immigration Practice will upgrade its case management
database. The security-enhanced, cloud-based system is provided by LawLogix. This new software will
streamline our practice, allowing for more immediate, transparent, and effective client service.

As a result of this upgrade, our current web interface system found here will be severed to facilitate our
new cloud-based system. All active users — foreign nationals and employer contacts — will be required
to create new access credentials. As we begin this transition, our team will provide system access as
needed or requested.

Employer Training: LawLogix will host a one-hour webinar session for our employer contacts to
demonstrate the user capabilities of our new system. We encourage all employer contacts to participate
in one of the two session offerings:
•For Thursday, November 16th at 3 p.m. please register here
•For Tuesday, November 21st at 2 p.m. please register here

We look forward to sharing the exciting possibilities of this enhanced system with our clients and will
make every effort to ensure a smooth transition.

Authors

BOSTON LOS ANGELES NEW YORK SAN DIEGO SAN FRANCISCO TORONTO WASHINGTON, DC

/industries-practices/immigration

